
Thursday 27th March 2025

We don’t have many photos from our session today, due to it being a very busy one! Ash class are really enjoying hunting for 
objects around the woods so they went on a paper flower hunt t start our session. After finding the flowers, we challenged the 
children with collecting sticks and cutting them down using secateurs. We then tied them together before sticking the paper 
flowers to the end of sticks. These made a lovely bouquets for Mother’s Day!


